
Jay Wanserski​
Owner​
Jay’s Bar​
406 N Frances Street ​
Madison, WI, 53703 ​
Fishbowl94@hotmail.com​
608-444-9025 

Date: 1/29/2025 

City of Madison​
Zoning Division ​
210 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd.​
Madison, WI 53703 

Dear Members of the Zoning Commission, 

I am writing to express my intent to apply for a Conditional Use Entertainment License for the 
property located at 406 N Frances Street, Madison, WI 53703. As the owner of Jays, I am 
seeking approval to host live music events within our establishment to enhance the great 
Madison bar scene. 

We plan on having live music performances by one or two artists at a time. These performances 
would include amplified acoustic and electric guitars, microphones, and occasionally, drums.  

The entertainment we plan to host will align with the standards set forth by the City of Madison, 
ensuring a positive experience for all patrons and minimizing any potential negative impacts on 
the surrounding neighborhood. Specifically, we plan to feature artists like those stated above on 
select nights and adhere to all noise regulations, operational hours, and security protocols as 
required by the conditional use license. Our operational hours are 7 PM-2 AM Tuesday through 
Thursday and 3 PM-2 AM Friday/Saturday.  

We are committed to working closely with the city and neighbors to ensure that our operations 
are respectful of the local community and contribute positively to the area’s vibrancy. Our goal is 
to create a welcoming and safe environment for patrons of legal drinking age to enjoy our 
entertainment responsibly. 

We believe that granting this license will provide additional opportunities for local talent, support 
the local economy, and enhance the entertainment options available to residents and visitors in 
the area. 

If you require any additional information or documentation in support of our application, please 
feel free to contact me directly. I look forward to discussing this request with you in further detail 
at your earliest convenience. 



Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely,​
Jay Wanserski​
Owner​
Jay’s 

 


